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attendance: 
Diane Chadderdon 
Tracy Zschau 
Keiko Pacum 
David Pacum 
Joe Fox 
Jon Rice 
and 
Tim Tierney - possible new member 
 
Grant submission - NRCS Grant feedback from Joe Fox 
  more information being requested on the budget number. the board needs to reach out 
and get specific numbers 
also need to narrow the scope of work to things related to environmental mitigation and 
planning. 
 
Discussion about a general suitability assessment due to the varied land types and how 
that can be done in in conjunction with the resource experts 
 
Discussion of survey in service of wetlands delineation / conceptual trail plan 
 
Discussion of facilitation needs for public process / public input gathering. 
 
Discussion of historic artifacts assessment prior to implementation 
 
Discussion of mapping of existing trails 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
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